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United States 
Department of 
Agriculture 

Forest 
Service 

White Mountain National Forest 71 White Mountain Drive 
Campton, NH 03223 
603-536-6100 

File Code: 6270 
Date: September 15, 2022 

Kris Pastoriza 
294 Gibson Road 
Easton, NH 03580 

Dear Kris Pastoriza 

Thank you for your recent Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to the United States 
Forest Service. This is our final response to your FOIA request dated September 1, 2022, which 
was received by the Forest Service Region 9 office on September 2, 2022. Your request was 
assigned the tracking number 2022-FS-R9-05336-F. 

Request: I'm submitting a FOIA for all documents in possession of WMNF responsive to two 
meetings that took place with WMNF Supervisor Derek Ibarguen, Brooke Brown and the Cog 
Railway, represented by Attorney Earl Duval. These meetings occurred in 2022, before August 
30th, and were discussions of an application for an expansion of Waumbek Station on the Cog 
Railway, on Mt. Washington, N.H. 

Response: In our search we found one document that is responsive to your request. It is a 
document shared at a meeting on July 7, 2022 between the Mount Washington Railway 
Company and District Ranger Brooke Brown and me. 

The attached document fulfills your request and concludes our response. If you have further 
questions, please contact Theresa Corless, Forest Planner/Environmental Coordinator and FOIA 
Coordinator, at theresa.corless@usda.gov. 

Sincerely, 

X

DEREK J.S. IBARGUEN 
Forest Supervisor 

cc:  Theresa Corless 
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File Code: 6270
Date: September16,2022

Kris Pastoriza
294 Gibson Road
Easton, NH 03580

Dear Kris Pastoriza

Thank you for your recent Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) requestto the United States
Forest Service. This is our ■nal responseto your FOIA requestdated September1, 2022, which

was received by the Forest ServiceRegion 9 of■ce on September2, 2022. Your requestwas
assignedthe tracking number 2022-FS-R9-05336-F.

Request: I'm submitting a FOIA for all documentsin possessionof WMNF responsiveto two
meetings that took place with WMNF SupervisorDerek Ibarguen, Brooke Brown andthe Cog
Railway, representedby Attorney Earl Duval. Thesemeetings occurred in 2022, before August
30th, andwere discussionsof an application for an expansionof Waumbek Station on the Cog
Railway, on Mt. Washington, NH.

Response:In our searchwe found one document that is responsiveto your request.It is a
document sharedat a meeting on July 7, 2022 between the Mount Washington Railway
Company andDistrict RangerBrooke Brown and me.

The attacheddocument ful■lls your requestand concludesour response.If you have further
questions,pleasecontact TheresaCorless,Forest Planner/Environmental Coordinator and FOIA
Coordinator, at theresa.corless@usda.gov.

Sincerely,

DEREK J.S. IBARGUEN

Forest Supervisor

cc: Theresa Corless
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